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23rd September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Invitation to Year 6 Open Evening at Islwyn High School 
 
We are delighted to invite you and your child to our Year 6 Open Evening, which will take place on Thursday, 3rd 
October 2024. We will be holding two sessions, 4:00pm until 5.15pm and 5.30pm until 7pm. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for you to explore everything Islwyn High School has to offer and to see first-hand the exciting 
educational journey that awaits your child. 
 
During the evening, you will have the chance to: 

• Meet our dedicated staff and enthusiastic students 
• Take a tour of our school facilities, including classrooms, sports areas, and wellbeing hub 
• Experience some of the innovative lessons and activities that make our school special 
• Learn about our curriculum, support services, and extracurricular opportunities 
• Hear from our Headteacher about the school’s vision and ethos 

 
We are proud of the welcoming and inclusive environment at Islwyn High School, and we believe that every child 
can thrive here both academically and personally. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child on the evening and answering any questions you may have. If you 
require any additional information or assistance before the event, please do not hesitate to contact me at school 
on 01495 233600. 
 
We hope you can join us and take the first step towards becoming part of the Islwyn High School family. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs N Bowden 
Deputy Headteacher/ Transition Co-ordinator 
Islwyn High School 
 


